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Senator Lines, Sue asked: 
 
What is the information on the new system commencing July 2017 and estimates for 2017-18 
and 2018-19?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
It is estimated that in 2017-18 approximately 1,757,000 children from 1,189,000 families will 
receive the new Child Care Subsidy, and in 2018-19 there will be approximately 1,826,500 
children from 1,235,000 families receiving the Child Care Subsidy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


